

TAMBOERSKLOOF PRIMARY SCHOOL



Quarterly Newsletter



There is always great excitement in the air on the first day of school. Above, our Tambi family is welcomed by Mr Abrahams at the first assembly of the year.

House Captains for 2019



From left to right, Niyaal Ras, Alesha Isaacs, As'ad Rylands and Niyaaz Salie.



From left to right, Raawbiyah Achmat and Waseefah Davids.



From left to right, Rasheedah Salie, Aaron Boonzaaier, M. Nur Ras and Ammar Abrahams.

Making us proud



Four of our athletes made it to the regional round of the provincial athletics trials. Pictured here from left to right, Aniq Abrahams, Sivuyise Luwaca, Wanda Kama and Mbuyelo Mapholi.



Congratulations to Maahir Raban in 5C for achieving Western Province Colours for Karate.



Congratulations to Ziyaad Allie in 7R for making it to the third round of the WP Cricket Association's U/13 trials.



Congratulations to Zubayr Davids in 2Mac for winning two gold medals in the Karate-Zen Tournament.







Grade R Outing

The Grade R classes went on an outing to Huppelland Pre-primary. Learners from both schools were treated to popcorn, face-painting and ice cream. Thank you to our Grade R staff for accompanying our learners on this outing; and a big thank you to Huppelland Preprimary for the invitation.









Grade 5 Camp

On 30 January 2019 our Grade 5 learners went on camp to the School in the Wilds in Villiersdorp. The programme provided incredible outdoor education and fun-filled activities aimed at connecting learners to nature. Thank you to our Grade 5 staff for accompanying our learners - this camp is always one of the highlights of the grade 5 school year.

> Education is not an expense in your child's life; it is an investment in your child's future.